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2" DCBOE Town Hall Meeting on
2020 General Elections & Looking Ahead to 2022

WASHINGTON, DC -- The District of Columbia Board of Elections (DCBOE) will be holding the
second of two currently scheduled town hall meetings with the community to receive feedback
on the 2020 General Election and to look ahead to 2022.

WHAT: DC BOE Town Hall Meeting on 2020 General Election and looking ahead to 2022
WHO: Registered DC voters
WHEN: Tuesday, April 20
1lam
WHERE: The Town Hall will take place via Zoom:

https://zoom.us/j/93476541905?pwd=UE95ZFcORmMZvdmVpUIILRm5nSGwzUT09

Information with the link will also be posted on the DC BOE website at www.dcboe.org.

The District of Columbia Board of Elections is an independent agency of the District of Columbia
Government responsible for the administration of elections, ballot access, and voter registration.
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